
FES February 2025 School Board Update 
 

 
Upcoming Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Parent/Teacher conferences will be held on Tuesday, February 25th, and Thursday, February 27th at FES. 

Conferences are an excellent opportunity for families and staff to collaborate on how to best support the 

academic, social, and emotional needs of our students. Parents have the option of coming to school and 

conference in person or meeting virtually. We expect a great turnout again as we routinely have a 95% or 

better family participation rate. 

 

 

FES Music Concerts 

The third-grade music concerts were held on Thursday, February 6th. Once again, we had great family 

attendance with the auditorium having standing-room only. Second-grade concerts are on Thursday, March 

20th, and first-grade concerts are on Thursday, April 10th. The kindergarten concerts will be in the 

afternoon of Wednesday, April 30th, and Thursday, May 1st. A big “thank you” to FES Music Teachers Heidi 

Runyon and Grace Bergstrom for putting together these great events.  

 

 

2024-2025 Student Placement 

In the March FES newsletter, we will once again offer parents an opportunity to provide input on student 

placement for the upcoming school year. Parents will have until early April to return the form if desired to 

the FES office. Teacher teams will take the information provided and use it to help make class lists beginning 

in mid-April. 

 

 

Upcoming FES Events 

Feb. 19 - 100th Day of School celebrations 

Feb. 25 & 27 - Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Feb. 26 - Kindergarten Field Trip to Cambridge Movie Theather 

March 6 - End of Trimester 2 

 

 

 


